
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 27, 2017 

 
 
 

* NOTICE OF CANCELLATION * 
 

EL DORADO COUNTY TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 
The El Dorado County Transit Authority Board of Directors meeting previously 
scheduled for Thursday, July 6, 2017 at 1:00 P.M. has been cancelled. This 
cancellation was approved at the December 1, 2016 Board Meeting. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, August 3, 2017 
at 1:00 P.M. at County of  El Dorado, Board of Supervisors Meeting Room, 330 
Fair Lane, Building A in Placerville, CA.  Please contact Megan Wilcher at (530) 
642-5383 extension 229 if you have any questions.  
 


